
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  PIZZA BAGEL OR CEREAL CHOICE WITH TOAST.  LUNCH:  HAMBURGER, 
POTATO WEDGE, VEGGIE STICKS, HUMMUS SALAD BAR, FRUIT CHOICE.  CAFETERIA MONITORS: 
Please report 30 minutes prior to Lunch. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE: 
Summer Arakawa Lewis, Noah Arase, Tayvin Armitage, Leimamo Arruda.  Tuesday's monitors are:  Ami Asakawa, 
Donovan Asami, Kalea Asuela, Cameron Kaulili. 

TODAY IS 
MONDAY, JANUARY 13, 2020 

REGULAR Schedule: 
1, 2, RECESS, 

3, 4, LUNCH, 5 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no TV 
access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Attention Class of 2021 (Juniors):  There is going to be a Junior Prom Meeting this 
Wednesday at the Cafeteria during Po'okela. Please report to the cafeteria after Period 4. 
Mahalo! 
 
The PTSA would like to congratulate all of this year’s Reflections Art Program 
participants. We are pleased to announce that 21 of these students’ entries have been 
selected to represent Lahainaluna at the Maui region level of judging. These student 
winners are:  

• In the Visual Arts category: Julianna Beatrix Cruz, Cattibrie Dickie, Neysha 
Fuentes, Malia Pitzer, Jadyn Neary, and Emma Johnson 

• In the Photography category:Tobey Mizuno, Adrian Benito, Kekailoa 
Cajudoy, Cattibrie Dickie, Zirinart Lapus, and Jake Bell 

• In the Film Production category:Veronica Lara, Siranny Lopez, Alicia 
Gilmore, Adrian Benito and Caivin Llenes, Emma Johnson, and Dylan 
Lopez 

• In the Music Composition category: Odin Hall 
• In the Dance Choreography category: Kaithlyn Quintero Solorzano 

We wish each of these students the best of luck as their entries compete against others 
across Maui and Hawaii! 
 
To all students: if you need or want extra help in math, the Ho'okoa Algebra 1 tutoring 
center is now open to tutor curriculums algebra 1, geometry, and algebra 2. Dates are 
Tuesdays after school in Mrs. Dicker's room J204. Remember to use the resources that 
you are provided, they're there for your benefit. 
 
Maui Electric Work:  Maui Electric Company will be intermittently closing portion of 
Lahainaluna Road from now till Monday, February 10th 8:30am to 2pm.  If you are 
having a PLC or have parents/guardians coming up to the school during those times, 
expect delays.  It would be wise to come to school early. Mahalo! The copy of the 
MECO letter can be found at our school's website and Facebook page.   
 
Lahainaluna PTSA is having a project Grad T-shirt Design Contest.  Enter your 
designs to Mrs. Phillips by Jan 15 to win a $50 Gift Certificate. 
 
To all students who walk home:  Please be reminded that all who walk home, must do 
so using the sidewalk down Lahainaluna Road.  Crossing through LIS will be 
considered trespassing and security will be retaining you until parents can pick you 
up.  Once again, please DO NOT cut through Lahaina Intermediate School when 
walking home. 
 
Applications for Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) 3-day camp program 
is open to 9-12 high school students. Ten Rotary Clubs of Maui will be hosting this 
event February 7-9, 2020, Friday to Sunday. This an overnight camp held at Camp 
Keanae on Maui. Workshop participants will experience activities that will encourage 
them to think about leadership principles and how these principles can be applied in life. 
The workshop will empower and challenge the participants to be proactive in their 
school and community. This workshop is offered AT NO COST TO THE 
STUDENTS.  All campers will be required to take the bus transportation that will be 
provided. Busses will depart from Lahaina and UH Maui. Applications can be found 

online at rylamaui.org under 2020 RYLA Maui tab/applicants. Medical and Code of 
Conduct Forms must be printed and mailed or scanned/email 
to mary@jigsawjava.com. For any questions, please call Mary Albitz at 808-269-2445 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
Lahainaluna High School will be offering the PSAT exam on Thursday, January 16, 
2020 at 7:50am. The PSAT (or Preliminary SAT) measures; verbal reasoning, critical 
reading, math problem solving, and writing skills developed over many years, both in 
and out of school. It is designed to show how well a student will do on the SAT exam; 
which is the most common college entrance exam. 
 
The cost will be $15.00. Students must return their signed registration form and 
payment, to Miss Kristy in the College & Career Center by the new extended date, 
Tuesday, January 14, 2020. Money Orders can be made payable to Lahainaluna High 
School. No checks will be accepted. NO REFUND WILL BE GIVEN FOR ANY 
REASON AFTER TUESDAY, JANUARY 14, 2020. The test will last approximately 
3 hours. Testing will take place at Lahainaluna High School library. If you have any 
questions please contact 9th grade counselor Robert Hollifield at 662-3979 ext. 232 or 
Kristy Arakawa ext. 247. 
 
Students (9, 10 or 11) interested in taking a dual credit class next school year, 
Kamehameha Schools is offering scholarships to individual students to help pay for 
dual credit courses. Although we would love to offer as many dual credit courses as 
possible, the reality is that we are struggling to find funding for every class. This 
scholarship may be a great way to fund your own dual credit course and take courses 
that may not be offered at Lahainaluna. You may use the scholarship for any UH system 
school, currently we have courses offered by UH Maui College and courses offered 
through UH Manoa Academy. Everyone can and should apply. Application deadline 
is January 31, 2020. The link can be found at your students email or the school website. 
If you do receive a scholarship and we have enough money to fund the dual credit 
course at Lahainaluna you may use it for another course or give the scholarship back to 
Kamehameha School. If you have any questions please see Miss Kristy at the College 
and Career Center during morning recess or lunch for students otherwise email Ms. 
Kristy. 
 
CLUB CHATTER 
 
Japanese Club:  Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, January 14 at lunch in K-
102.  We will be preparing for Honolulu Festival and Japan.  Permission forms for 
Honolulu Festival are due by Friday, January 17. 
 
Attention all Rotary Interact members: We have a meeting on Friday January 17 at 
12:25 pm in Mrs. Dickers room..  You will be receiving your official Interact pin from 
Rotarians Skeeter and Chuck. We will also be discussing our upcoming Valentines 
project.  Please don't forget to bring in your money from the cell  wallet sales so we can 
proceed with our International project. We look forward to seeing you. 
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